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MEMBERSHIP	REPORT	
	
Attendance	at	rehearsals	since	our	last	meeting	has	averaged	38	members,	which	is	fairly	low	
but	can	be	put	down	primarily	to	several	members	taking	extended	holidays.	
	
Catherine	Burton	has	opted	to	postpone	her	audition	process	for	the	interim	and	is	going	to	
have	some	vocal	instruction	with	Vicki.		Laura	Burton	is	continuing	with	the	second	stage	of	
her	audition	process.	
	
We	had	an	enquiry	 via	 the	website	 from	a	 lady	who	has	 recently	moved	 into	 the	area.	 	 I	
contacted	her	and	she	planned	coming	to	chorus	to	pay	us	a	visit	but	then	had	to	cancel.		I	
have	been	in	touch	with	her	since	then	but	to	date	haven’t	received	a	reply.			
	
As	my	number	is	on	the	website	I	have	had	two	performance	enquiries	in	Kate’s	absence;	the	
first	was	regarding	the	“Aznavour	Project”,	the	details	of	which	I	have	forwarded	to	you.		I	did	
email	 him	 the	 terms	 under	 which	 we	 were	 happy	 to	 participate	 but	 have	 not	 had	 any	
response.		The	second	was	for	the	Galston	Senior’s	Dinner	on	6th	December.		We	are	charging	
$300	and	I	will	give	all	details	to	Kate.	
	
We	still	have	a	problem	with	some	members	not	using	the	website	to	mark	their	attendance	
plan	for	both	rehearsal	and	performances,	despite	repeated	requests	plus,	despite	Deborah’s	
new	email	address	for	absence,	some	members	still	aren’t	notifying	me	if	they	are	going	to	
be	absent	at	short	notice.			
	
Lyn	Howells	
Membership	Chair	
	
	
	
	
				


